CAT

Electric Power Parts & Service
PARTS WARRANTY

Extension from six months to one
year effective August 1, 2014.

FREQUENTLY ASKED QUESTIONS

What is changing?

1. The purpose of this communication is to advise customers
worldwide that Caterpillar is increasing the warranty on Cat®
parts used in Cat-branded Electric Power applications from
six months to one year per Warranty Statement SELF5618.
Warranty Statement SELF5618 contains all final terms and
conditions that apply to this warranty extension.

2. Olympian™ products are not affected by this change.

Will this include all Electric Power parts?

Yes, the increased warranty covers all Cat parts used in Cat
Electric Power applications.

Why is this change being made?

Caterpillar Electric Power continuously strives to provide
better value for our customers.

BUILTFOR IT.

Will this change be retroactive?
No, the warranty is a legal agreement and as such is for all
parts sold or installed on or after August 1, 2014.

Will Caterpillar parts pricing be increased as a result
of this change?
No.
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